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This document is a summary of questions and responses to the County of Siskiyou’s Request for Proposals for the 
Board of Supervisors Chamber Audiovisual, #22-107010-2. 
 

1. Do you have an item list for the solicitation mentioned above, or is it open brand? We do not have an item 
list for this RFB, it is open brand. 

2. Is there a diagram or something that exists showing what the room currently has and what will be staying? 
Or is the room going to be a fresh build-out with all new gear? Nothing exists in the current room.  This 
will be a fresh build-out. Please see attached floor plan. 

3. How many different presenter devices do you want to support? We will be utilizing a podium with a 
microphone and possibly the capability of displaying on the monitors. 

4. Where do you want to mount these loudspeakers – from the ceiling, on floor stands, etc.? We would like 
them to be mounted from the wall or ceiling, this is to be determined by the contractor for best 
sound quality. 

5. Do you have the model number of the Biamp DSP? We do not have the model number of the Biamp It 
has been discovered that the DSP is no longer available. 

6. How many total displays will there be needing access from the control system? At least 2. 

7. Are you expecting any installation services to be included? Yes, installation should be a part of this bid.  

8. How tall are the ceilings? The ceilings are approximately 15’. 

9. What is the ceiling material? Acoustic tile 12”X12” 

10. Are there any pictures or floor plans available?  Please see the Attached Floor Plan 

11. Is this a historic structure? It is not on the historical register.  Was it built before 1960? Yes 

12. Is this a prevailing wage project? Yes, you will need to be registered with the DIR 

13. Is there a deadline for completion of install?  We are expecting the install to happen in the late fall of 
2022. 


